
I-155-001

Thank you for your comments. Clear signage that meets current

engineering standards will be provided for this project.

 

I-155-002

The lead agencies recognize the importance of maintaining access to

Queen Anne, Interbay, Magnolia, and Ballard, and the alternatives have

been designed with this consideration in mind. Please see the Final EIS

for current project information about access to these neighborhoods.

 

I-155-003

FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments on the 2004 Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative. The alignment

for the Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative has been refined in the Final

EIS. The lead agencies have identified the Bored Tunnel Alternative as

the preferred alternative due to its ability to best meet the project’s

identified purposes and needs and the support it has received from

diverse interests. Because the project has evolved since comments were

submitted in 2004, please refer to the Final EIS for current information.
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